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April 21, 2022 

 

 

Kristina Beckmann 

Executive Assistant 

President’s Office 

500 University Drive, PO Box 2799 

Whitehorse, Yukon, Y1A 5K4 Canada    
 

Dear Ms. Beckmann, 

 

On behalf of Queen’s University, I am pleased to enclose a congratulatory greeting on 

the occasion of the installation of Dr. Lesley Brown, as the 8th President and Vice-

Chancellor of Yukon University. 
 

I extend my sincere congratulations and best wishes for a wonderful celebration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Patrick Deane 

Principal and Vice-Chancellor 

 

Encl. 
 

 
 


